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TIMOTHY B. HowARD 
SHERIFF 

MARK N. WIPPERMAN 
UNDERSHERIFF 

Honorable Members 
Erie County Legislature 
92 Franklin Street, 4th Floor 
Buffalo, New York 14202 

SHERIFF OF ERIE COUNTY 

September 18, 2012 

Re: Sheriff Fleet Vehlde Replacement 

Dear Honorable Members: 
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BUFFALO. NEW YORK 14202 
(718) 858-7818 

FAX: (716) 858-7880 
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Please allow this letter to serve as a placeholder for a forthcoming detailed request from my 
office to purchase new replacement vehides for the police/patrol division. 

I will be submitting a detailed proposal and resolution to your Honorable Body. Due to issues 
with these vehicles, I will be requesting that this item be placed on the agenda of the Public Safety 
Committee so approval can be reached in a timely manner. 

If you have any questions, please contact Undersheriff Mark Wipperman. 

Sincerely yours, 

Timothy B. Howard 
Erie County Sheriff 




